
23 October 2020 
Company Announcement 

  

 

ABANO EXECUTIVE TEAM CHANGES 
 

Abano Healthcare Group Limited (NZX: ABA) has announced changes to its executive team.  

 

Rhys Clark has resigned as Chief Financial Officer, effective from 23 October 2020. Brian Fouhy has been 

appointed as interim Chief Financial Officer on a contract basis with the role to be reviewed following the 

completion of the Scheme of Arrangement process. Brian was previously CFO for Airwork Holdings and has 

also held senior finance roles with KiwiRail Group and KPMG. 

 

In addition, following a review of the executive team, a decision has been made to disestablish the roles of 

Chief Operating Officer, held by Australian-based COO, Dennis Surlan, as well as that of General Manager 

Business Development, held by Andy Tapper.  

 

Dennis will finish up with the company in the next few months, with Andy Tapper leaving Abano on 25 

November 2020.  

 

Both Lumino The Dentists in New Zealand and Maven Dental Group in Australia have strong leadership 

teams in place who will continue to focus on delivering excellent patient care and experience for Lumino 

and Maven patients.  

 

The company thanks Rhys, Dennis and Andy for their contributions to the business and wishes them well in 

their future endeavours.  

 

ENDS 
 

Released on behalf of Abano Healthcare Group Limited by Jackie Ellis tel +64 9 360 8500 or email 

jackie@ellisandco.co.nz   

 

For more information, visit www.abanohealthcare.co.nz or please call: 

 

Richard Keys 

Chief Executive Officer 

Tel: +64 9 300 1413 Mob: +64 274 818 368 

 

 

Abano Healthcare Group is listed on the NZX and owns and operates one of the largest dental networks in Australasia, 

comprising Lumino The Dentists in New Zealand and Maven Dental Group in Australia.  
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